
Week 5 

 
Student Name: _____________________ 
 
Families: Please sign below to confirm your 
kindergartener’s completion of each day’s work in 
their packet. Also, please remember to check for 
online updates and resources on Schoology. Thanks! 

 
 Adult Signature Date 

May 4   

May 5   

May 6   

May 7   

Teacher Workshop – No Distance Learning 

 









Monday, May 4th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 21 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• *Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• *Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Phonics, Monday, May 4





Gretchen
Phonics, Monday, May 4





Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 4





Gretchen
Handwriting, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 4



Gretchen
Just for fun, Monday, May 4



Tuesday, May 5th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 22 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen


Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Phonics, Tuesday, May 5





Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Handwriting, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 5



Gretchen
Just for fun, Tuesday, May 5



Wednesday, May 6th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 23 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen


Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Handwriting, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Writing, Wednesday, May 6



Gretchen
Just for fun, Wednesday, May 6





Thursday, May 7th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 24 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 7



Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 7



Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Handwriting, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 7





Gretchen
Just for fun, Thursday, May 7



Week 6 

 
Student Name: _____________________ 
 
Families: Please sign below to confirm your 
kindergartener’s completion of each day’s work in 
their packet. Also, please remember to check for 
online updates and resources on Schoology. Thanks! 

 
 Adult Signature Date 

May 11   

May 12   

May 13   

May 14   

May 15   

 









Monday, May 11th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 25 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Phonics, Monday, May 11





Gretchen
Phonics, Monday, May 11





Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Handwriting, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 11



Gretchen
Just for fun, Monday, May 11



Tuesday, May 12th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 26 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Phonics, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 12





Gretchen
Handwriting, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 12



Gretchen
Just for fun, Tuesday, May 12



Wednesday, May 13th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 27 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 13





Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Handwriting, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Writing, Wednesday, May 13



Gretchen
Just for fun, Wednesday, May 13





Thursday, May 14th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 28 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 14

Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 14





Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Handwriting, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 14



Gretchen
Just for fun, Thursday, May 14





Friday, May 15th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 29 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Phonics, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 15



Gretchen
Writing, Friday, May 15





Gretchen
Writing, Friday, May 15





Gretchen
Just for fun, Friday, May 15





Week 7 

 
Student Name: _____________________ 
 
Families: Please sign below to confirm your 
kindergartener’s completion of each day’s work in 
their packet. Also, please remember to check for 
online updates and resources on Schoology. Thanks! 

 
 Adult Signature Date 

May 18   

May 19   

May 20   

May 21   

May 22   

 









Monday, May 18th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 30 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Reading, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Phonics, Monday, May 18





Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Math, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Handwriting, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Writing, Monday, May 18



Gretchen
Just for fun, Monday, May 18



Tuesday, May 19th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 31 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Phonics, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 19





Gretchen
Handwriting, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 19



Gretchen
Just for fun, Tuesday, May 19





Wednesday, May 20th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 32 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, 
Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 20





Gretchen
Handwriting, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Writing, Wednesday, May 20



Gretchen
Writing, Wednesday, May 20





Gretchen
Just for fun, Wednesday, May 20





Thursday, May 21st Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 33 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Handwriting, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 21



Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 21





Gretchen
Just for fun, Thursday, May 21





Friday, May 22nd Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 34 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Phonics, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 22





Gretchen
Handwriting, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Writing, Friday, May 22



Gretchen
Just for fun, Friday, May 22





Week 8 

 
Student Name: _____________________ 
 
Families: Please sign below to confirm your 
kindergartener’s completion of each day’s work in 
their packet. Also, please remember to check for 
online updates and resources on Schoology. Thanks! 

 
 Adult Signature Date 

Memorial Day – No Distance Learning 

May 26   

May 27   

May 29   

May 30   

 









Tuesday, May 26th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 35 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Reading, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Phonics, Tuesday, May 26





Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Math, Tuesday, May 26





Gretchen
Handwriting, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Writing, Tuesday, May 26



Gretchen
Just for fun, Tuesday, May 26





Wednesday, May 27th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 36 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Reading, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Phonics, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Math, Wednesday, May 27





Gretchen
Handwriting, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Writing, Wednesday, May 27



Gretchen
Just for fun, Wednesday, May 27





Thursday, May 28th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 37 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
 



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Reading, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Phonics, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Math, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Handwriting, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Writing, Thursday, May 28



Gretchen
Just for fun, Thursday, May 28



Friday, May 29th Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 38 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
  



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Reading, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Phonics, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Math, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Handwriting, Friday, May 29



Gretchen
Writing, Friday, May 29





Gretchen
Just for fun, Friday, May 29





Week 9 

 
Student Name: _____________________ 
 
Families: Please sign below to confirm your 
kindergartener’s completion of each day’s work in 
their packet. Also, please remember to check for 
online updates and resources on Schoology. Thanks! 

 
 Adult Signature Date 

June 1   

June 2   

 





Gretchen
Week 9





Monday, June 1st Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 39 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
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Tuesday, June 2nd Distance Learning 

Kindergarten Day 40 Schedule 
 

If you are able, log onto Schoology for a daily introduction video of our day! 
 

• *Reading - 20 minutes (packet materials)  
 

• Independent Reading - 10 minutes (pick an activity from 
the Reading Time worksheet) 
 

• Play Break - 20 minutes (no technology; pick an activity 
from the Play Choice worksheet) 
 

• *Phonics - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Body Break - 15 minutes of exercise (GoNoodle, 10 
jumping jacks, run in place, stretch, etc.) 
 

• *Math - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Break - 30 minutes (eat lunch/snack, play games, help 
around the house) 
 

• *Read Aloud - 20 minutes (pick from Read Aloud Choice 
worksheet) 
 

• Handwriting - 10 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Writing - 30 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Specialist Bingo Board - 15 minutes (packet materials) 
 

• Free Play - 10 minutes (technology okay) 
 

*Guidance videos available on Schoology! 
 

Thank you for all your hard work! See you tomorrow. 
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June 3rd and 4th, 2020 
Choice Board

To finish up our school year, please choose 2 or 3 fun 
activities to complete each day. 

If you can access Schoology, your teacher will hold some 
video chats to see your friends and say goodbye!

Play pretend with a 
family member. 

Where are you? What 
will you be?

Go outside and find 
some things from 

nature, or play with 
toys in your yard.

Draw a picture of 
yourself, now that 
you are ready for 

first grade!

Write about the things 
you like to do in the 

summer. 

Build something from 
blocks or boxes in 

your house. What will 
you make? 

Sing some of your
favorite songs – from 
class or from home. 
If you have music, 

have a dance party!

Turn off the lights in 
your house and read

books with a 
flashlight. Pretend 
you are camping!

Walk around your 
house. Try to write 

labels for everything 
you see. 

Play a game with 
your family. Practice 
being a good winner 

and a good loser.


